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May 17, 2023 
 

 
Dear Ward 3 Neighbor: 
 
The Dover Ave. Block Club, Centenary United Methodist Church, and the City of Akron 

invite you and your family to join them for a time of unity in the community at the 

Sherbondy Neighborhood Parade and Neighbors’ Day on Saturday, June 3rd, 2023, at 

9:00 a.m. 

We’ll start our time together with the Sherbondy Neighborhood Parade.  The parade 

line-up begins at 9:00 a.m. at the Akron Urban League, located at 440 Vernon Odom 

Blvd.  We will step off at 10:00 a.m., proceed up Vernon Odom Blvd to Moon Street, on 

to Snyder Street, over to Campbell Street, then to Moeller Street, and end the parade 

at Lane Field.  

Those who would like to participate in the parade are welcome to call 330-807-9559 to 

secure a parade application or contact me directly at 330-375-2256 ext 8303. 

The Neighbors’ Day component of this family-centered, fun-filled day will start 

immediately after the parade at Lane Field at 10:30 a.m.  You’ll want to come for the 

fun, food, and festivities. 

I am looking forward to seeing you there. 

 
Regards, 

 
Margo Sommerville 
Ward 3 Representative 
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